From: Mark Le Grand <mail@marklegrand.net>

Sent: 30 August 2021 07:49

To: Development Applications

Subject: Application Ref PP-10171634v1 - Ladythorn, Cleeve Hill

Attachments: Discharge of Conditions 5 - 6 - 7 document 20-310.pdf; Powder coated alumnium

windows and doors - Smart Visofold Series.pdf; cedral cladding.pdf

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL
Dear persons concerned

Application Ref PP-10171634v1 - Ladythorn, Cleeve Hill

We recently submitted an application to discharge conditions via the planning portal - Application Ref PP-
10171634v. | kindly request that the attached files are added to the application file asap. Many thanks.

Kind regards

Mark Le Grand
Property Development & Planning Consultant

Website: www.marklegrand.net
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